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October 15, 2020 

From the Office of Cynthia St. John, Chief Executive Officer, Southwestern Public Health  

     

New Southwestern Public Health Website 

As a valued stakeholder in the health system, I am informing you that Southwestern Public Health has 
launched a new website. The URL remains www.swpublichealth.ca, but you may notice that key areas you 
used most often have moved, been updated, or were replaced by more user-friendly content.  
 
It is critical that our resources are available and accessible to all of our stakeholders and partners.  
 
Please contact communications@swpublichealth.ca if you need assistance in locating a resource, particularly 
if it is urgently needed.  
 
We appreciate your patience as you familiarize yourself with the new website and its functionality. We 
recognize that this is a very busy time for you all and we are here to support you in navigating the new site.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Cynthia St. John 
Chief Executive Officer 
Southwestern Public Health  
1-800-922-0096, ext.1202 
cstjohn@swpublichealth.ca  
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